
The Bobcat Beat

Greetings,

As we head into winter and near the end of the first part of the school

year, I want to reach out to all families. It's been a time of learning and

facing challenges. As the weather changes, let's remember to focus

on both schoolwork and staying healthy. We should create a good

atmosphere for learning even when it's cold outside. It's a chance to

be proud of what we've done and think about what comes next. By

working together and supporting each other, we can help our students

finish this part of the year feeling good about themselves. Thank you

for being part of this journey with us.

Best wishes,

Carter Jones, Principal

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

IMPORTANT
dates and events
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MEMBERS OF THE MC ROBOTICS TEAM CREATED THIS LARGE WALL MURAL
FOR THE GYM WING.  EACH SQUARE HAS “WHAT ART MEANS TO YOU” WORDS

AND IMAGERY THAT WERE FILLED OUT BY STAFF AND STUDENTS.

Winter Break
December 23-January 5
No School (December 22 is
a potential make-up day)

Holiday Band Concert
December 20th- 6 pm
in the Gymnasium

Choral “Winter Spectacular” 
December 19th- 6 pm
in the Cafeteria

Wrestling Practice Begins 1/8



Students in Mr. Teeple’s Fine
Arts rotation classes have
been cooking up lots of
goodies in the FACS lab.  
Students have really enjoyed
baking and learning this life
skill here at Maple Creek.

FINE ARTS CLASS

MAPLE CREEK SPELL BOWL TEAM MAKES IT TO STATE
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6TH GRADE SCIENCE
After students learned about
sound waves in their Physical
Science Unit, they created a
sound deadening wall as a
STEM project.  They used a
microphone and computer to
gather data and  gauge the
decibels as they added
materials to insulate their
“room”.



HOLIDAY SPIRIT WEAR 
IF YOU’D LIKE ANY SCHOOL SPIRIT WEAR AS A HOLIDAY GIFT, YOU CAN
STOP BY THE SCHOOL STORE AND CHECK OUT OUR INVENTORY.  WE
STILL HAVE A NICE SELCTION OF T-SHIRTS, SWEATSHIRTS, BLANKETS AND
HATS IF YOU’D LIKE TO CHECK THEM OUT.

7TH GRADE
SCIENCE SEARCHES

FOR FOSSILS
Students in Mrs. Stroud’s
Science classes searched

for fossils from Shale
from the Fossil Park in

Sylvania, Ohio.   

PTO provided a delicious assortment of pies for the staff to enjoy during
the day.  Thank you so much for your involvement in these types of
gestures to make teachers feel appreciated! Mr. Sloffer really enjoyed
his pie :-)



Coming up in late December wrestling season will
officially start, and then in February Swim/Dive will
begin. 
All athletes MUST HAVE A PHYSICAL COMPLETED and
UPLOADED to Final Forms account.  Your child cannot
tryout/participate if this is not done.

Athletics Information
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Thanks to “Bruiser the Bobcat” and the
Cheerleaders for helping to make our

home ball games memorable for
everyone.

Remaining Basketball Schedules
Girls Boys

12/9



CURRENT CLUBS















Dr. Note must be provided within 3 School Days to
be considered “Documented”
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